
 
Cleveland, Tuesday, May 30th, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 170TH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE_______________________________________ 

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

After several meetings with Public Health, Director of Nursing Audrey Beauchesne informed me 

that the outbreak has been lifted and, therefore, CHSLD, RI, and RPA restrictions are also removed, 

including wearing procedural masks. Many thanks to our employees for doing an awesome job 

controlling this outbreak! 

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Audrey at 

abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 extension 224. You can also visit our website at 

https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. Wishing you a fabulous summer! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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